
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2017 

 

Chair and Members of the  

Community and Protective Services Committee 

 

Re: Youth Subsidized Bus Passes (13 to18 years of age) 

 

To expand the use of the public transit system and to enhance the actions already taken by 

Municipal Council to provide subsidized bus passes, I would like to move forward with discussions 

with the Thames Valley District School Board and the London District Catholic School Board 

regarding the potential for the provision of subsidized bus passes for City of London youth 

between the ages 13 to 18 years of age. 

 

I therefore respectfully request support of the following recommendation: 

 

“That the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to bring forward for consideration and 

discussion at a joint meeting of the City of London and Thames Valley District School 

Board Liaison Committee and the City of London and London District Catholic School 

Board Liaison Committee regarding a potential subsidized bus pass for City of London 

youth between 13 to 18 years of age.” 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Phil Squire 

Councillor, Ward 6 

 

 

 


